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               20 October 2015 

 
Dear Resident or Business, 
 
We are writing to you about the parking controls which were introduced in your area in 2014.  
  
These measures were brought in to tackle growing parking congestion, and to support the 
ongoing regeneration of Tottenham, by ensuring traffic continues to flow smoothly and there are 
enough places to park as the volume of traffic travelling through the area increases.    
 
We want to find out from you what impact these controls are having on your area and whether 
they are meeting your needs.  We welcome views from all road users including pedestrians and 
cyclists.  Whatever your views, please help us by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
us in the prepaid envelope no later than 20 November 2015.  The questionnaire is also available 
online on the council’s website: www.haringey.gov.uk/current-parking-consultations   
 
 Results of the consultation will be published on the website and discussed with your local 
councillors.  Should any changes be proposed, there will be further consultation with residents.  
 
There are a number of highways improvement schemes planned or underway in your area. 
Details are available on the website at: www.haringey.gov.uk/road-safety-consultations 
 
For more information on the Tottenham CPZ consultation please email us at 
frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk or call Greville Percival on 020 8489 1326.   
 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ann Cunningham 
Head of Traffic Management 
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Level 5 Alexandra House 
10 Station Road, Wood Green 
London N22 7TR 
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Parking Review:  3   White Hart Lane and Bruce Grove 

Q1 Your street name and house number     (Details will not be published but are required 
for analysis).                                                                                       

Q2 Are you responding as:

Resident Business

Q3 Please state how many vehicles are 
used / operated in your household

Q4 Do you have a driveway ?

Yes No

Q5 If you have a driveway, do you park:

On driveway On the road

Both N/A

Q6 Do any of these parking issues currently affect your road? (Tick all that apply).  

Commuter parking Stadium visitors / shoppers

Multi car households Shop / business staff

Too many driveways Trade vans, campers 

Other non local vehicles None of these apply

Q7 Which days do parking problems occur? (Tick all that apply).  

Weekdays Saturdays Sundays Match days

N/A

Q8 Do you think there is a need for CPZ parking controls in your road? 

No Yes Only on match days 

Q9 If there is demand for a CPZ, what operating hours would be appropriate?

2 hours only (e.g 10am-12noon) All day (e.g  8am-6:30pm)

All day and evenings (e.g to 9pm) Match / event days (5am-8:30pm)

Q10 Any comments

Thank you for completing this questionnaire.  Now please return it in the prepaid envelope


